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Safety Statement

International Food Allergen Statement

Terpene Belt Inc. asserts that, based on our current knowledge, our terpene products
are free from food allergens outlined in the international food allergen labeling
regulations, as identified by the food allergy research and resource program (FARRP) of
the institute of Agriculture and Natural Resources ((source: farrp.unl.edu/ , as of
1/4/2023)). The Table below outlines the absence of the specified allergens both in the
product and within our production facility:

DOCUMENT IS CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION • PROPERTY OF TERPENE BELT® INC.

ALLERGEN PRESENT IN
PRODUCT?

PRESENT IN PRODUCTION
FACILITY?

Crustacean shellfish No No
Egg No No
Fish No No
Milk No No
Peanut No No
Soy No No
Tree nuts No No
Wheat No No
Cereals w/ Gluten No No
Sulfites No No
Buckwheat No No
Celery No No
Lupin No No
Molluscan Shellfish No No
Mustard No No
Sesame No No
Bee Pollen/ Propolis No No
Beef No No
Chicken No No
Latex (Natural Rubber) No No
Mango No No
Peach No No
Pork No No
Royal Jelly No No
Tomato No No
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This statement is provided without the intention of preempting or superseding any
regulatory requirements concerning the utilization and incorporation of Terpene Belt
products into downstream finished products. Our commitment to maintaining high
safety standards and compliance with applicable regulations remains unwavering.

Dated as of: Apr 23, 2024

Joost Luecker, PhD
Senior Quality Manager
Terpene Belt Inc.
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